From: Abrams, Jeffrey \

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 10:55 PM ( c H

To: Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: Fw: Public Hearing Oct 16, 2012, 7:00 ltem # 6/
Report No. _4

L Council - Oco8eR 3o0lia -

From: Iafrate, Marilyn

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 09:19 PM
To: Abrams, Jeffrey

Subject: Fw: Public Hearing Oct 16, 2012, 7:00

From: Antonette Nardone [mailto:anardone@vyorku.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 07:58 PM

To: Iafrate, Marilyn

Subject: Public Hearing Oct 16, 2012, 7:00

Hello,

With regard to the subject land at the South West area of Major MacKenzie & Keele, I along with my family, are
completely against 188 residential units, four storey structure to be built on such lands. The height of the
building

is considerably higher than the homes nearby, creating an eye sore for the intersection.

The additional traffic created by these units, will encourage more vehicles to flow through our residential area
(South West area of Major MacKenzie & Keele). We are already experiencing a high volume of traffic, many of
which are speeding through our neighbourhood, as well as jumping the stop signs. The safety of children and
pedestrians will increasingly be jeopardized.

Antonette Nardone





